
 

21st January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I am writing to inform you that, with immediate effect, Rachel Edwards will be assuming 
responsibility for the school as the Acting Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead.  

 
Although Rachel has only been with us since September I know she has already made her mark on 
the school and we are very grateful that she has agreed to step up at short notice.  We are very 
confident that this appointment will prove to be a supportive and positive interim step for the 
school as it moves forward. 
 
The leadership team will continue to work closely with Directors and other partners to implement 
further improvements in the coming months. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
Jane Cox 
Director 


